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To: The Honorable P, sfdent and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Kafen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul\{.

Date:  October 20, 2011

raziano, Commissioner

Re: City Council Bill 11-0692 - Urban Renewal - Middle East - Amendment _

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 11-0692,
which was introduced for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Middle East to amend and
clarify certain land uses, and to correct, clarify, and conform certain provisions concerning
nonconforming uses and noncomplying structures; waiving certain content and procedural requirements;
making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in
conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date.

The Middle East Urban Renewal Plan (URP) was originally created in 1979, and has undergone several
amendments. Presently, the Middle East URP imposes certain restrictions on non-conforming uses that
have become confusing since the current amended Zoning Code has been adopted, which has resulted in
the Board of Municipal and Zoning Appeals (BMZA) to authorize a change in non-conforming use, but

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City
Council Bill 11-0692 as proposed to be amended by the Planning Commission.
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cc; Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Depuzy Mayor
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